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15th May 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Hall Floor update 

 

I am finally able to update parents on the progress of repairs to the hall floor 

with some good news. I received a phone call on Friday from the architect for 

Derby Diocese with a commitment to funds for the repairs. 

 

As I am sure you can imagine, this has been a lengthy process and staff and 

governors have been in regular contact with both Derbyshire County Council and 

Derby Diocese to try to secure a commitment to repair the damaged caused by 

the kerosene leak. 

 

This positive news means that we can go ahead and begin to organise the 

extensive repairs to the flooring, sub floor and heating system which will need 

to take place over the coming months. 

 

As soon as we have a start date and time frame from the builders, I will again 

inform parents of process. 

 

I would like to express my thanks to parents, staff and especially children for 

all of the patience that you have shown during this trying time. Luckily the 

weather has been in our favour recently and the kind help and support of the 

local community through the use of the institute hall has enabled our children to 

continue to experience a broad and balanced curriculum. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs K O’Connor 

(Headteacher) 
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